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 Dr Peter 

Williamson

COMMEM

AIL

2017/0016/P 31/01/2017  22:30:32 I lodged a complaint about the erection of these solar panels on 27th July 2016, and have only been 

notified about this retrospective application today, 31st January 2017 - the final date for comment 

being 1st Feb 2017, despite being told that I would get a response by 18th August 2016, which never 

happened. That is wholly unacceptable. 

It should be noted that these panels are not erected on a South-East facing roof, but two East facing 

roofs, where they will be much less efficient.

My main complaint is that the said rooves are too low and face the street, so are clearly visible and an 

eyesore in the middle of the Home Zone. That is clearly in contravention of the guidance issued by the 

Department of the Environment.
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